Macarthur Family Communication November 27-December 1, 2023

(Click on anything in **BLUE** to get additional information)

Parent-Teacher Conference Attendance

330 conferences were scheduled;

312 conferences were attended, which is 96%

Parents & Guardians, **THANK YOU** for partnering with us to help your child(ren) be their very best!

Unfortunately, 18 conferences (or 4%) were <u>not</u> attended. It's not too late. Call 920-492-2680 to reschedule.



Click here to see pictures from the past week.





<u>December 1, 2023</u> - 5th grade parents, please read about the important information happening in December! Learn more about gratitude and practice activities as a family.

MacArthur Spirit Wear - Sale ends December 8th



November PTO Meeting Minutes

There will not be a meeting in December but please join us on

January 18th from 6:00-7:30 p.m. MacArthur Library

December First Nations Program Monthly Newsletter

This month the newsletter has 2 great book recommendations, as well as 2 tasty recipes, plus lots of student pictures during Native American Heritage Month and Roc your Mocs Week!



<u>PLEASE plan to attend if you RSVP</u>; food is planned accordingly and unfortunately we had A LOT of no shows during the November session.